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 RE: Letter of Request 

To Santa Barbara Council of Governments,

The Coalition for Sustainable Transportation (COAST) operates the Safe Routes to 
School Program in over 40 South Coast Schools. The program empowers children 
with the knowledge, skills and confidence to walk and bike more safely and 
frequently to-and-from school and around their neighborhoods, realizing increased 
health and environmental benefits. COAST is requesting to change the assignment 
of our Measure A funding to the Santa Barbara Bicycle Coalition. The two 
organizations are in the process of undergoing a merger. In order to do this, 
COAST will legally dissolve and transfer all assets, programs and staff to the Santa 
Barbara Bicycle Coalition. All Safe Routes to School programming, which includes 
our bicycle and pedestrian safety education, and staff will remain the same. 

The legal name and address will be: 

Santa Barbara Bicycle Coalition 506 E Haley St, Santa Barbara CA 93103.  
(Mailing) PO Box 92047, Santa Barbara CA 93190 

(805) 845-8955
Tax ID: 77-0395986

On behalf of the Coalition for Sustainable Transportation, I request the assignment 
change commencing April 16th, 2021 so that we may transfer all employee contracts 
immediately after without disruption of payment. 

Sincerely,

Melissa Cunningham, Executive Director 




